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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2) 

MONDAY 28TH January, 2008

Q9 

Entrance at Firhouse Road

Question: Councillor C. Jones 

“To ask the manager to make a statement on the results of a planning inspection at the entrance to (please do not print name and address).”

Reply:

The Planning Inspector has examined this matter and researched the Planning files, and the situation is as follows:

1.
permission was first granted for the house in question on
13/10/83 (Reg Ref no YA/1042)

2.
permission was granted for revised house type on 23/3/84(Reg Ref ZA/0085)

3.
Condition No. 3 of ZA/0085 states 

“That the existing entrance serving the site be permanently closed and that the vehicular entrance be provided at the location previously approved under Reg. Ref. YA 1042.”

4.
the entrance was closed, and subsequently reopened sometime in 2003 or afterwards.

5.
This reopened entrance is therefore unauthorised.

